
 

 

 

          

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

November 5, 2024, General Election  
Post-Election Logic and Accuracy Test 

 
 

 

The public is invited to observe the Post-Election Logic and Accuracy Test of the County’s high-
speed ballot scanners and vote tabulation system used in the November 5, 2024, General 
Election. Testing will begin at 8 a.m. on Thursday, December 5, 2024, and will continue until 
complete.   
 
The Registrar of Voters tests the performance and accuracy of the voting system software and 
equipment three separate times for each election: 
 

1. Before voting begins, pre-marked test ballots are run through the ballot scanners to 
make sure they total the votes accurately. 
 

2. During the election canvass period, the paper ballots from at least one percent of the 
precincts and one percent of the mail ballots are randomly selected and hand counted to 
audit the accuracy of the ballot scanners. 
 

3. After the election results are certified, the pre-marked test ballots are run through the 
ballot scanners again to make sure they still total the votes accurately. 

 
The first test was conducted October 3, 2024. This test showed no discrepancies in the test 
ballot counting. The second test began on November 13, 2024, and concluded on November 
19, 2024. The hand count results were consistent with the machine count.  
 
The Post-Election Logic and Accuracy Test is the third and final test of the County’s voting 
system software and equipment. This test is observable by any person. If you are interested in 
observing or have questions about this public event, you may call the Registrar of Voters office 
at (909) 387-2047. 
 
Thank you for your interest in the integrity of our voting system.  

 

Registrar of Voters 
Stephenie Shea  

Registrar of Voters 

777 East Rialto Avenue, San Bernardino, CA 92415   |   Phone: 909.387.8300   Fax: 909.387.2022 


